
From: Bobbie O'Reilly < m>  
Sent: Monday, July 27, 2020 9:29 PM 
To: David Lothspeich <dlothspeich@longgroveil.gov> 
Subject: Fwd: Robert Parker Coffin Rd. 
 
I forgot to send this for distribution. 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Bobbie O'Reilly <o > 
Date: Sun, Nov 3, 2019 at 9:08 PM 
Subject: Re: Robert Parker Coffin Rd. 
To: DAVE BETSY HOFMEISTER DAVE HOFMEISTER FOR < > 
 
Betsy, thank you for your news.   
 
I will certainly keep in touch regarding the repairs to the bridge.  We have had some glitches with 
permits so the repairs won't get started until the weather breaks in the Spring.  Because of our terrible 
weather we are also running late on designating the location and the actual planting of your Dad's oak 
tree.   
 
It would certainly be perfect timing if the dedication would occur at the same time as the 
daffodil bloom, but no one can predict that. 
 
Thank you so much and I'll be in touch. 
 
Bobbie 
 
On Sun, Nov 3, 2019 at 1:34 PM DAVE BETSY HOFMEISTER DAVE HOFMEISTER FOR <h > 
wrote: 

Bobbie, 
 
I have not been very fast, but I finally finished my survey of the family.  We all decided 
we have no objections to changing Robert Parker Coffin Road to whatever name you 
think is best. 
 
We feel planting an oak tree and rebuilding the covered bridge are ample recognition of 
Dad's service to Long Grove.  We certainly appreciate your recognition of Mom's 
service to the town by planting a tree and surrounding it with daffodils! 
 
Several of us are hoping to attend your dedication in the spring, so be sure to let us 
know when that event will take place. 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact me. 
 
Betsy Hofmeister 




